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13 August 2024 

Rita Mallia 

Divisional Branch President  

New South Wales Divisional Branch 

Construction and General Division  

Construction, Forestry and Maritime Employees Union  

 

Sent via email: NSWQueries@cfmeu.org & enquiries@nsw.cfmeu.asn.au 

 

cc: nationalcompliance@cfmeu.org & legalnotices@cfmeu.org 

 

Dear Rita Mallia  

 

Thank you for providing your ORP Statement. Your ORP Statement includes information required to be 

provided to your members and lodged under subsection 293J of the Fair Work (Registered 

Organisations) Act 2009 (the RO Act). 

Summary of your ORP Statement and Review Outcome 

Financial year ending 31 March 2024 

Matter number ORP2024/5 

Date lodged 23 July 2024 

Result FILED 

Your assessment 

Your ORP Statement has been assessed on the basis of the information that you have disclosed to us 

and declared to be true and correct. The review confirmed that the officer and related party disclosure 

obligations set out in the RO Act have been satisfied and that the ORP Statement was lodged within the 

required timeframe. The ORP Statement has now been filed. 

 

Do you have any questions? 

Information and education materials are available on our website. These materials are regularly updated. 

We recommend you subscribe to the Commission's subscription service. 

If you have any queries we can be contacted on 1300 341 665 or by email regorgs@fwc.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Fair Work Commission  

The Construction, Forestry and Maritime Employees Union-Construction and General Division, New 

South Wales Divisional Branch’s Officer and Related Party Disclosure Statement (ORP Statement) 








